

February 1, 2019

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Patricia L. Andrade, M.D. of 585 Elm Street, South Dartmouth, MA to the Board of Health. This term will expire in February 2022.

Dr. Andrade has served on the Board of Health since February 2010. Attached is Dr. Andrade's attendance at board in getings from 2016 to present.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sds attachment

c: Patricia L. Andrade, M.D.



## JONATHAN F.MITCHELL, MAYOR

## **HEALTH DEPARTMENT**

BOARD OF HEALTH

Patricia L. Andrade, M.D. Craig Longo, M.D. SARAH MORRIS, M.D.

DIRECTOR OF HEALTH DAMON O. CHAPLIN

February 4, 2019

Here is the attendance record you requested for Dr. Patricia Andrade from 2016 to present:

Dates of BOH Meetings	Dr. Andrade Attended	Absent/Excused
March 15, 2016	X	
August 11, 2016	X	
February 23, 2017	X	
March 9, 2017	X	
May 2, 2017	X	
July 11, 2017	X	
October 3, 2017	<u>X</u>	
October 17, 2017	X	
April 26, 2018	X	
August 28, 2018	X	***
October 23, 2018	X	
November 20, 2018	X	المرادة المراد
January 24, 2019	X	

Damon O. Chaplin Director

DOC/rt